Town of Danville

Peacham Rd./Hill St. Multimodal Connection

Conceptual Plans Review Public Meeting

The Town of Danville is developing a project to create a shared-use path connection along Peacham Road, and a sidewalk connection along Hill Street. Engineering Plans for the project are being developed, and public input is needed at this time.

- Thursday, September 25th, 2025
- (C) 6:30 pm
- Danville Town Hall 36 US-2 West, Danville, VT 05828
- For comments or questions please contact Branden Roberts at broberts@vhb.com





